

October 9, 2013

Dr. Ray Perren President Lanier Technical College 2990 Landrum Education Drive Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of March 11, 2013, providing notification of the termination of the A.A.S. degree program and Diploma in Banking and Finance, effective May 2013.

No students were enrolled in the program. Thus, the closure has not affected faculty members or students and no teach out plan was required.

We approve the termination of the degree program and diploma in Banking and Finance and request no further information.

Best regards,
Belle S. Wheelar

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/ABC:iyw

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, IE & Operations at Forsyth Campus

Dr. Steven M. Sheeley

THE LOUDING A CAS CANADASCA TORRA AND TORRAN

And the tent of the contained for the first the first of the tent and displaced in the tenth despite and

ATTACANT AND THE INTERFERENCE STREET WORK ASSESSMENT